
The OC Bridges Program is partially funded by 
Measure M, Orange County’s half-cent sales tax 
for transportation improvements.  

RAYMOND AVENUE UNDERCROSSING 
TEMPORARY CHANGES TO BUSINESS ACCESS   

BEGINNING ON OR ABOUT OCTOBER 1, 2016     

Construction of the Raymond Avenue undercrossing in Fullerton is progressing. Once complete, the bridge will separate 

vehicle traffic from train traffic by lowering the roadway beneath the railway crossing, enhancing safety and boosting 

mobility. 

 

As part of the Raymond Avenue undercrossing project, temporary driveway and roadway closures will be required along 

Valencia Drive. These closures will allow crews to safely work on utilities, retaining walls and the Valencia Drive overcrossing 

and roadway reconstruction. These closures will begin on or about Saturday, October 1 and will be in place for 

approximately 9 months. During these closures, changes to business access along Raymond Avenue and Valencia Drive west 

of Sally Place have been carefully planned to minimize impacts. Business access will be maintained.  

 

Please refer to the map on the back of this notice for the temporary business access points during this activity. Please use 

this notice to inform your employees, customers and delivery personnel in advance of these closures of the changes to 

access. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

The City of Fullerton’s and the Orange County Transportation Authority’s highest priority is safety for its project workers and 

the public. Drivers, pedestrians and cyclists are asked to use caution when traveling through the area. During construction, 

please: 
 

 Slow down and watch for workers and equipment 
 Allow extra time to get to work, school and appointments 
 Be extra careful when driving at night and in rainy weather 
 Avoid use of mobile phones or other distractions 
 Watch for closures and follow detours 
 Be patient. Remember that this is a short-term inconvenience for a long-term traffic solution. 
 

If you are interested in the progress of this project, please visit ocbridges.com and register for construction notifications. 

AT A GLANCE 

PROJECT COST (RAYMOND): $112 million 
 

CONSTRUCTION START:  Mid-2014 
 

CORRIDOR  Anaheim, Fullerton 

CITIES  and Placentia 
 

WEBSITE: www.ocbridges.com 
 

HELPLINE: 1-877-OCTA-999 
 

FACEBOOK: facebook.com/ocbridges 
 

TWITTER: twitter.com/ocbridges 



 

For more information, visit ocbridges.com or contact Tresa Oliveri, OC Bridges Outreach Manager at toliveri@octa.net or (714) 560-5374.  

LEGEND: 
 

 

 

 


